
The next Public Health Annual Scientific Conference is scheduled for Wednesday 12
June 2013 at Riddel Hall, Stranmillis Road. The theme will be “Older People”.

For more information contact Finola McAlarney, Planning & Projects Manager, Public
Health Agency, 4th Floor North, 12/22 Linenhall Street, Belfast, BT2 8BS. Tel 9032
1313 ext 2301.
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